Clerks Department

From: Kathleen Manley

Subject: Retention Basin survey link on November sewer bill

Date: 10/16/2019

I have expressed interest in the past to put a survey on the November sewer bill in regards to the potential sewer retention basin and passing the cost to sewer customers. My goal is to keep it simple and not create controversy. I would consider it important for the Board to know if people are aware of the consideration, the need for it, and what their concerns are.

I will be working with Jennifer to develop a survey and hope to have available to the Board before the meeting for critique and questions.

If anyone has concerns or feel this may have to be a longer dialogue, this can be placed on an agenda as an item and on the next round of sewer billing.

Action Requested

Approval from Board to place survey link or direction to link on November 2019 billing statements.

Kathleen Manley